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Sept. 20, 1957

Daniel S, Nutter

Petroleum Engineer

0il Conservaiion Commission
P.0. Box 871

Santa Fe, New Mexico

Dear Mr. Nutter:

Thank you very much for your letter of the
- 13th, enclosing copy of letter which you have written
the Ringle Development Co.

I am advised by Mr. J, Ernest Corey, Sunshine
Bldg. Attorney for Mr. Ringle that they atre taking steps
to having these wells plugged.

t I assume that they will report to your Department,
when thesd work is concluded, and I, shall appreciate very
much, your letting me know when thfse work is concluded.

Very truly yours,

,I --------
GILEERTO ESPING £
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